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COMPUTER APPLICATIONS AND QUANTITATIVE METHODS IN ARCHAEOLOGY 2012
  

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

The CAA2012 Annual General Meeting will be held on Wednesday, March 28th, 18.15 –  19.15
University of Southampton, United Kingdom

AGENDA 

1. (Draft) Minutes of the CAA2011Annual General Meeting held on April 15, Friendship Hotel, Beijing, China

2. Matters arising
3. Chairman's report 
4. Membership Secretary’s report

5. Treasurer's report
6. Election of officers and auditor

The present Chairman (Gary Lock) is eligible for re-election, has agreed to stand and is proposed by Guus Lange and seconded by Graeme Earl
The present Secretary (Guus Lange) is eligible for re-election, has agreed to stand and is proposed by Gary Lock and seconded by Axel Posluschny
The present Publication Officer (Philip Verhagen) is eligible for re-election, has agreed to stand and is proposed by David Wheatley and seconded by Karsten Lambers.
The present Treasurer (Stephen Stead) is not eligible for re-election.

Nomination received for this function is:

- Axel Posluschny, proposed by Gary Lock and seconded by Guus Lange

The present Membership Secretary (Mercedes Farjas) is not eligible for re-election

Nominations received for this function are:
- Alyson Gill, proposed by Gary Lock and seconded by Jeffrey Clark

- César Gonzáles Pérez, proposed by Mercedes Farjas and seconded by Stephen Stead

Notes of interest of the nominees are included*
Election of Auditor (vacancy)
7. Constitutional changes

8. CAA2013

9. CAA2014 and beyond.


Bids are invited for 2015. 

10. Publication of proceedings. 

11. Any other business

* 
Nominations for all of the above posts, including Auditor, are invited. A nomination statement form is available from the Secretary. The Secretary should receive the filled in form at least four hours before the meeting. Candidates will present themselves with a, maximum 1 page, cv and motivation. When time forbids candidates will be asked to present themselves at the AGM in two minutes exactly.  

Members wishing to exercise postal votes may vote for a named candidate, venue or for/against a motion or by nominating a proxy. A proxy may be a member of the committee or another member of CAA. A proxy may be registered with the Secretary by post or by hand up to two hours before the AGM. An unregistered proxy will be considered void. Instructions may be issued to a proxy, and committee members undertake to act in good faith when executing such instructions. 

